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Chicago, IL – Flaherty & Collins Properties’ Ninety7Fifty on the Park was recently highlighted by 
The Chicago Tribune.  The article, published Friday, focuses on the many outstanding amenities 

featured on the property for residents to enjoy. 
 
Ninety7Fifty on the Park, a 295-unit development in Orland Park, is uniquely situated to bring 
many conveniences at resident doorstep. From biking, shopping and dining to open space, parks and 

expedient commutes, the community maximizes location with luxury.  
 

“The building's design incorporates contemporary and traditional elements,” says the 
article, by Sharon Stangenes. “Those stepping inside the north-facing main door enter a 
light-filled, elegant two-story lobby. The brick exterior reflects the materials used in the 
143rd Street train station's traditional architecture.” 
 
To read the article in full, click here.  
 
 

http://www.chicagotribune.com/classified/realestate/apartments/ct-mre-0216-apartment-hunt-20140214,0,376797.story

